PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP

FRIDAY 25 NOVEMBER 2011

PRESENT

Frank Havard (Chairman),Keith Boothman, Christine Boothman, 

Margaret Cruden, Jo Hartley, Margaret Baines, June Barrett, 

Trish Campbell

APOLOGIES

Mrs King, Peter Johnson, Susan Elwood, Elaine Hartshorne

1. Matters arising – 50 more invites to join the Patient Participation Group have been sent out with SAEs but only 8 responses have been received and only 2 requests for applications to join.

2. Survey – 50 copies of the survey were posted out and 9 were received back and 100 were handed out over the reception desk and 42 were received back.  The results of these were discussed.
3. Frank wanted to know how many people knew about the late opening on Mondays.  Four people were aware of the extra hours and 2 people were not.  MAB said this information would be in the practice leaflet which would be available to the desk and it is also going to be posted out with prescriptions.  It is also on the website. 
4. Frank suggested that all the members of the patient participation group should take a look at the website and make comments on things that were on there or suggest things that could be on there.  PJA joined the meeting at this point and felt this was a good idea. Feed back will be discussed at next meeting.

5. It was suggested that the members of the patient participation group could inform friends, family and neighbours about the website and ask for their comments too. 

6. It was suggested that e-mail addresses are put onto the registration forms and then the Practice has this information

7. Margaret C asked regarding getting a raised chair for the waiting room to help any people who might have difficulty getting out of a chair.  MAB said she would get a chair block to raise one of the waiting room chairs. 

8. June will get report from the website with regard to hits/visits and this will be discussed at next meeting also.

9. Next meeting Friday 27 January 2012 2pm
